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1st November 2023 

 

  BBC CHILDREN IN NEED    

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Children in need day is fast approaching – Friday 17th November.  

 

This year, Joe Wicks is challenging schools to complete 1,000 ‘Bearpees’ across Appeal Week, every 

day from Monday 13th to Friday 17th November! Each class will collectively take part in the 

challenge to reach 1000 ‘Bearpees’. This is a sponsored event to raise money for Children in Need; 

your child will bring home a sponsor form that needs to be returned with all monies raised by Friday 

17th November, payable via Parent Pay or cash. 

Throughout the week we shall be also selling some Pudsey merchandise (cash only): 

Pudsey ears (£2.50) 

Wristbands (£1.00) 

Win a Pudsey bear (50p a ticket) 

On the day, children can come into school dressed in yellow, something spotty or wear Pudsey 

merchandise.  

All monies raised will go to BBC Children in Need. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs M L Holman 

Year 5 Class Teacher 


